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Copy of letter No. 1569-Pol. (3)-64/3714, dated the 22nd/24th February, 1964, from the Chief Sscretary to
Government. Punjab to all Heads of Departments in the Pubnjab, etc. efe.

Subject :—Grant of overtime allowances 1o peons who are called to duty afier office hours and on holidays.

I ain directed to inivic a reference to the 1o fructions contained 1n Punjab Guverenment letter
No. 6476-P1 (C)-57/18892, dated the 27th September, 1957, which inter alia lay down that the peons
including /amadars employed in the Secretanat ottices and inthe officesof Heads of Departments at
their Head quarters are entitled toan o vertime allowances of 00.37 NP per day when they are detained
in offices on official duty after one hour of the usualoflice hours. The question regarding grant of
grant of overtime allowances to these Peons and Jamadars if theyarc called aponte work morethan
one hour earlier the usval office hours has been copaging the attenticn of Goverenment for some fimes
past. It has now beey decided by Goverenment that these Peons and Jamadars if they are called
upon to workmore than cne hour earlier t an the usual office hours will alse be entitled to the over-
timg allo wance at the same rates and conaitions 25 laid down in the letter under reference.

2. This ssue with the concurence of the Finance Departmest, vide U.QO. No. 1148-3FR-63, dated
the 23rd January, 1964,
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